
Holmwood Public School 
 

2021 Music Project 

The HPS 2021 Music Project endeavours to develop 

community engagement in order to support student 

achievement. 

 

Thank you to our parents who are able to donate a musical 

instrument or a one-time financial donation towards our program! 
 

Donations to the School 
 

Donations of instruments or monies are 

now being accepted at the school office. 
 

The student and parent surveys showed 

that the instruments that students would 

most like to learn are guitars, keyboards 

and drums. 
 

If you have any 2nd hand instruments at 

your house that you are happy to donate, 

we would be extremely happy to receive 

them and use them in our program. 
 

 

Guitars              Drums & Keyboards 
 

 


